
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS 2022 
BOARD OF DIRCTORS OF THE 

TIMBERON WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

 
In accordance with Section 10-15-1, NMSA 1978 (as amended), notice is hereby given that the (Board 
of Directors of the Timberon Water and Sanitation District) of Timberon New Mexico, 88350, will meet 
in regular session the first and third Monday of every month at 6:00 p.m.  The meetings will be held at 
the Timberon Lodge located at 1 Bobwhite Circle, Timberon, New Mexico, 88350. Meetings may also be 
attended via telephone by calling toll free 1-(844)-474-0925 enter ID code 36899634. Listed below are 
the Regular Meetings schedule for 2022: 

 

           January 17th (6:00 p.m.) 

            February 7th (6:00 p.m.)           February 21st (6:00 pm) 

            March 7th (6:00 p.m.)           March 21st (6:00 p.m.) 

            April 4th (6:00 p.m.)           April 18th (6:00 p.m.) 

            May 2nd (6:00 p.m.)           May 16th (6:00 p.m.) 
            June 6th (6:00 p.m.)           June 20th (6:00 p.m.) 

            July 4th (6:00 p.m.)           July 18th (6:00 p.m.) 

            August 1st (6:00 p.m.)           August 15th (6:00 p.m.) 

            September 5th (6:00 p.m.)           September 19th (6:00 p.m.) 

            October 3rd (6:00 p.m.)           October 17th (6:00 p.m.) 

            November 7th (6:00 p.m.)           November 21st (6:00 p.m.) 
            December 5th (6:00 p.m.)           December 19th (6:00 p.m.) 

 
An Agenda for each meeting is available and posted from the Timberon Water and Sanitation District 
seventy-two (72) hours prior to the meeting date. Note:  The Timberon Water and Sanitation District is 
wheelchair accessible.  Other special assistance for disabled attendees must be requested 48 hours in 
advance by contacting Timberon Water and Sanitation District Office at (575) 987-2250.  

 
I hereby certify that this notice was posted on the bulletin board located inside the Post Office in the 
glass case located at 1559 Sacramento Drive, Timberon, New Mexico.  On the bulletin board outside the 
Lodge in the glass case located at 1 Bobwhite Circle, Timberon New Mexico.  This notice is also posted 
on the Timberon Water and Sanitation District web page (https://timberonwater.com/). in January of 
2022 and will remain posted through the end of 2022.                                                                                        
Approved:  January 10, 2022                                        
By the Board of Directors of the Timberon Water and Sanitation District               
                        

https://timberonwater.com/

